
           

   

 

 

 

 

 

“Learning together, growing together, achieving together, caring together 

within our Christian family” 
 

20th June 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents  
 
Recently, I detailed in the Newsletter our desire to host a Feoffee Day (something of a tradition) 
on Wednesday 26th June to celebrate the historic and current involvement of the Feoffees in our 
school and to thank them for their support and commitment to Bretherton Endowed.  
 
We have arranged a lovely afternoon and we would like to invite you to join us. 
 
During the afternoon, we will be offering a tour of the school by our children, they will be sharing 
lunch with members of the Feoffees and finding out about the history of the relationship between 
the Feoffees and Bretherton Endowed.  After spending time in class, we would like to invite you to 
join us in a Celebration Assembly at 2.30pm where our children, Choir and Class 3 brass musicians 
will perform a piece for us all. 
 
One of the traditions of Feoffee Day is sharing a special Feoffee cake. So we would like to invite 
you to join us from 2.15pm for refreshments.  
 
We do hope that you can join us for a lovely gathering.  
 
Kind Regards, 
 
Mrs Moxham 

 
Mrs A Moxham 
Headteacher 
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